
 

 
Friday, April 5, 2024, at 8:30 a.m. 

 
Do you have a child who will be 5 years old on or before September 1st, 2024? 

Do you want to know how to help your child be successful in Kindergarten and what you can do? 

Come and meet the Horizon Kindergarten Teachers and take a tour of our Kindergarten classrooms. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

If you will be attending, please return this form to the front office. 

I will be attending Kindergarten Round-Up.  

 Name of child _______________________________________ 

                                                     Name of Parent _____________________________________ 

                                                     Name of PreK your child currently attends _____________________________________ 

 

 

 

HORIZON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 

A TITLE 1 SCHOOL 

 

 

 


